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Hello,

I wanted to bring to your attention a practice that I believe should be implemented. This would
be algotrithmic redistricting. This lets a computer create the most compact districts possible,
without regard to party. Attached is a screenshot of a quick Google search that shows both a
free software implementation and a Brown University study confirming the efficacy of this
practice. Please consider making Connecticut a fairer place by using this unbiased method
going forward.

Thanks,
Michael Boroski
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